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To:
Mr. David Anderson

H.R. Manager

Morgan Sales Corp.

23, Jules St, 

Chatham, Kent – ME2 5KH 

06th August, 2012

Dear Sir,

I am an employee of your company for the past five years. During these years, I always performed good and exceeded expectations of my seniors. I have been working dedicatedly and loyally for this company. 

As you know that our branch office is in this small town where no big college or university is present. I have two children, both completing their school after two months. I want them get quality education which is not possible at this place. I have big dreams for my children.

So, I am requesting you to transfer me to London or Oxford. This will be a great help for my children’s bright future.

I hope my request will be considered soon.

Thanking you and looking forward for a positive reply.

Sincerely,

Alton Diggs

Emp. ID – 4523
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